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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 4:06 PM

To: Webb, Beth

Cc: Lee, Ashton

Subject: Re: Automotive Dinner invitation 

Sounds good. Thank you. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 23, 2015, at 2:33 PM, Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Michael Balke, who is also coming from Daimler, is Marco's replacement. I think Marco wanted to 

introduce him to you. Marco will be at plant through the end of the year.  

 

Jennifer and Bobby will be attending the dinner from Commerce.  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Oct 23, 2015, at 2:05 PM, Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Who from commerce is coming? Should Marco be invited since he is being sent back to 

Germany? 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Oct 23, 2015, at 12:13 PM, Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor,  

  

Attached is the invitation that will be sent via email for the automotive 

dinner on 11/2. The guests have all been notified of the plans for the 

dinner from Commerce; this is just the official invitation from our office. 

Are you ok with it? 

  

The attendees are as follows: 

  

Daimler  

Marco Wirtz President & CEO Daimler Vans Manufacturing LLC 

David Trebing General Manager, State & Local Relations 

Michael Balke President & CEO Daimler Vans Manufacturing LLC 

  
BMW  

Manfred Erlacher President, BMW Manufacturing 

Sherry McCraw VP, Finance & CFO 

Max Metcalf Manager of Government & Community Relations 
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Volvo  

Lex Kressemakers SVP Americas and President & CEO, Volvo Cars North America 

Katarina Fjording VP, Purchasing & Manufacturing Americas 

Katie Yehl Director, Government Affairs, NA 

  

Thanks,  

Beth 

  

Beth Webb 

Commerce Liaison and Special Projects 

Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

Office: 803-734-6059 

Cell: 803-609-8583 

  

<11.2.15 automotive dinner invite.pdf> 


